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Aides Training Programs Update: 

• Training Program Renewal Reminder 
• Ivy Tech Testing Mailing Address 
• Ivy Tech Testing Applications – Reminder 
• Ivy Tech Testing Field Proctor List 
• Number of CNAs and QMAs on the Registry 
• Link to subscribe to IDOH Aides Training Programs Newsletter 

Training Program Renewal Reminder 

Each training program should receive a reminder from IDOH, via email, approximately one month 
prior to that program’s renewal date. Even if this reminder is not received, the program director is 
still responsible for making sure an application for renewal is submitted to 
IDOHLTCTrainingprograms@health.in.gov prior to the renewal date and that approval is granted 
via an email response. 

mailto:IDOHLTCTrainingprograms@health.in.gov


NAT programs must renew by April 1, and QMAT programs must renew by Oct. 1 every other year. 

The program renewal dates are located at the top of the program's data sheet: 

Please 
confirm your renewal date and mark it on your calendar. If a program is expired for more than 90 
days, the entire program approval process will again have to be completed. A lapse in approval 
dates for training programs can cause many issues for students and the program. 

Ivy Tech Testing Mailing Address 

Ivy Tech began phasing out its post office box and began directing all mail to its physical address. 
As of June 30, mail will no longer be accepted at the P.O. box. Please make sure all applications, 
documents, and payments are mailed to: 

Ivy Tech Community College 
CNA/QMA Testing 
50 W. Fall Creek Pkwy N. Drive 
Indianapolis, IN 46208 

Ivy Tech Testing Applications – Reminder 

Please check your applications before sending to Ivy Tech. Ivy Tech is still seeing a high number of 
applications that need to be sent back because Social Security numbers, birthdates, or signatures 
are missing. Beginning June 30, applications missing those fields will be returned to the training 
program. 

Ivy Tech Testing Field Proctor List 

Here is a link to the most up to date Field Proctor list: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pBVNYftPyBQbDZdDQpqOZXoroM2vbqfr/view?usp=sharing  
Password: CNA2023 

Number of CNAs and QMAs on the Registry 

In September 2022, the number of CNAs on the registry was 45,754 and the number of QMAs was 
6,146. As of June 16, 2023, the number of CNAs has increased to 49,167, and the number of QMAs 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vYnBiLm9wZW5kbnMuY29tL2IvaHR0cHMvZHJpdmUuZ29vZ2xlLmNvbS9maWxlL2QvMXBCVk5ZZnRQeUJRYkRaZERRcHFPWlhvcm9NMnZicWZyL3ZpZXc_dXNwPXNoYXJpbmciLCJidWxsZXRpbl9pZCI6IjIwMjMwNjI3Ljc4ODU5NTUxIn0.h7VhwPZT4blEg9EXHnv_EeRpRF9rsNemU4RXJthZz8A/s/1850477862/br/209320892920-l


is now 7,106. Thank you for your significant contribution in increasing the numbers of much-
needed certified healthcare staff in our state! 

Link to subscribe to IDOH Aides Training Programs Newsletter 

If this newsletter was forwarded to you, and you would like to subscribe, please use this link and/or 
share this link with others who would like to receive it: 

https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/INSDH/subscriber/new?topic_id=INSDH_921 
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